

Cow Lane, Havercroft Wakefield WF4 2BE T: 01226 722484 F: 01226 701351

E: headteacher@havercroftacademy.org www.havercroftacademy.org

Headteacher: Karen Wakefield Chair of LGB: Mike Ramsay

20th January 2016

Dear Parent / Carer

Back in September when you agreed for your child to take part in this year's Young Voices concert which will be taking place on Thursday 21st January 2016, you also agreed to make a contribution to the cost of the coach.

We have now been invoiced by the coach company and the amount due by all parents is £8.00 per child.

Thank you all always, without your help the future of the children going to the concert would have been in jeopardy.

Yours sincerely

K. Wahelill

Headteacher

YOUNG VOICES COACH MONEY

I enclose the cost of £8.00 towards the cost the coach for Young Voices.

Signed ______ Date_____

Parent of _____